
NOTICE 

The City of Caliente office will have limited 
or potentially unavailable customer  
in-person services on Monday, May 12th and 
Tuesday, May 13th due to relocation. The 
office is planning to move back to the Depot 
located at 100 Depot Avenue on those days, 
reopening to the public on Wednesday, May 
14th. We are excited to get back to City Hall 
at the Depot and appreciate your patience 
and understanding! 
Thank you, 
Brenda Northup 
City Clerk 


